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The Home & School Associatiorl of Roseland's Project Welcome

Committee cordially invites you to meet the parents of
Noecker's incoming 2018 Kindergarten Students at our

WELCOME TO NOECKER PARTY

Friday, September 7. 2018 @ 7:30pm

Hosted by the
Parato Family

:burt

Please R.S.V.P. by August 31, 2018

Any questions please corltact Jacqueline Parato or Cindy Sellitto
at NoeckerWelcomee>gmail.com


